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EXPIRY DATE: 18

th
 September 2017 

TO RECEIVE FUTURE NOTICES TO MARINERS BY E-MAIL, 

PLEASE REGISTER VIA OUR WEBSITE www.pla.co.uk 
Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may 

be recorded in the VTS Centres at Gravesend and Woolwich 

 

 

 

DARTFORD CREEK 

DARTFORD CREEK CLOSED TO 

NAVIGATION 

Mariners are advised that between 29th August and 8th September 2017 Dartford Creek will 
be closed to navigation. This is to allow the Environment Agency to complete a critical repair 
and inspection of the gate guide and rollers. For this reason the gate will be lowered and 
held at the mid position for the duration of this period requiring a closure of the navigable 
span. 
 
For the latest information contact London VTS on VHF Channel 68 or by telephone on 
01474 560311. 
 

 

http://www.pla.co.uk/

